
 
Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year to our new and existing parents/caregivers! 

 
Latimer PAC runs a facebook page for information sharing.  
https://www.facebook.com/groups/latimerroad 
 
Please note that we take the security of this site seriously; there are questions that need to be answered 
prior to joining the group.   
 
Please familiarise and respect the group rules. Thank you! 
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